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Notice Content

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD NOTICE OF HEARING The Illinois Pollution Control Board gives notice of public hearing regarding rule
changes proposed by the Sierra Club, Natural Resources Defense Council, Environmental Defense Fund, Respiratory Health Association,
Chicago Environmental Justice Network, and Center for Neighborhood Technology on June 27, 2024: Proposed Clean Car and Truck
Standards: Proposed 35 Ill. Adm. Code 242, R24-17. Interested persons are invited to attend the hearings or to submit written comments.
The proposed amendment, if adopted, may ultimately result in submission to the USEPA of an amendment to Illinois' state implementation
plan (SIP). Section 110(a)(2) of the Federal Clean Air Act (42 U.S.C. I §7410(a)(2) (2023)). The Public Hearing will be held on March 10,
2025, March 11, 2025 and March 12, 2025, beginning at 9:00 AM by VIDEO CONFERENCE at the Michael A. Bilandic Building, 160 N. LaSalle
Street, Room N505, Chicago, Illinois AND the Illinois Pollution Control Board Springfield Office, 2520 W. Iles Ave., Rooms 1C and 1D,
Springfield, Illinois. On March 11, 2025 from 4 p.m. to 6 p.m. time is set aside for public comment by VIDEO CONFERENCE. This will take you
to the Cisco WebEx page for the online public comment portion of the hearing only. (https://illinois.webex.com/illinois/j.php?
MTID=m36649102a8cf7fd2ed4b55ad7724ece6). The hearings are subject to cancellation without notice and may be confirmed by calling the
Office of the Clerk at 312/814-3461. A copy of the proposal for public comment is available for public inspection on the Board's website at
http://www.ipcb.state.il.us/, the Clerk's Office, Pollution Control Board, 60 East Van Buren, Suite 630, Chicago, Illinois 60605 and at the
Moline Public Library, 3210 41st Street, Moline, Illinois. Written public comments will be considered if submitted to the Clerk's Office at the
address above. Barbara Flynn Currie Chairman COL-IA-301250
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